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COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
[image: South Dublin County Council Crest]
MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
Monday, July 09, 2018
MOTION NO.13
MOTION: Councillor D. O'Brien
That in the interests of reducing waste and litter in our county this Council will investigate the possibility of installing public drinking water fountains where possible in parks, tourist attractions and any other busy locations throughout the County.
 
REPORT:
Water Fountains will be available in any pavilions and public toilets situated in Parks.
[bookmark: _GoBack]New connections to the water main would be required for the provision of standalone water fountains in parks and that such connections would be viewed by Irish Water as commercial connections, therefore this proposal would have to be examined in that context and costings examined.
If this motion is passed The Council's Public Realm Section will examine the matter by assessing suitable locations and consulting with Irish Water in relation to new connections required.  Provision would have to be made in the 2019 budget for the making of new connections and for the cost of water used at such fountains.  
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